
From: Sen. Anna MacKinnon
To: Senate Finance Committee
Cc: Juli Lucky
Subject: FW: HB23 / SB48
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 8:09:23 AM

From: M Litster [mailto:litstermss@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, April 04, 2017 11:47 PM
To: Susan Wallen <Susan.Wallen@akleg.gov>; Sen. Anna MacKinnon
<Sen.Anna.MacKinnon@akleg.gov>
Subject: HB23 / SB48
 
To Whom it may concern,
 
I'm writing in support of this bill for health care benefits for dependents of Law Enforcent
killed in the line of duty.  This is a follow up to testimony I provided during the previous
committee hearings.  I would like to urge you to continue moving this important bill forward. 
As with our military, Law Enforcement officers killed in the line of duty deserve the honor
and respect the State of Alaska can provide by caring for the health of their dependents.   This
bill is critically important for wives of our recently fallen Trooper Toll & Sgt. Johnson & for
the peace of mind to every other Trooper, firefighter & their spouses in our great State.
 
Thank you for your consideration & for your work thus far.
 
Megan Litster, Alaska State Trooper Wife
Petersburg, Ak
 

-- 
Megan Litster
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